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I am writing in opposition to the proposed measure SB777. 

 

In supporting ranchers who, bless them!!, are trying to put in place non-lethal 

measure to co-exist with wolves, this mulitplier will deplete funds quickly and actually 

provide less support.  It doesn't actually benefit the goal I believe in to get ranchers 

and wolves in a better place long term. Also giving them more money doesn't make 

this problem go away or make it better for them. The real solutions are mitigation 

practices with the abundant resources to support them in putting those in place - that 

is how real change happens. 

 

I do not support this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Crystal 

 


